Bestuurskantoor Minister van Onderwijs en Gezin

Ing.:

AUG 26 2015

Verzonden:

Volgnummer: MOG /93



Office of Executive Vice President for Academic Affairs and Provost

July 22, 2015

The Honorable Michelle Hooyboer-Winklaar Minister of Education, Family Policy & Lifelong Learning L.G. Smith Boulevard 76 Oranjestad, Aruba

Dear Madam Minister:

This letter is to confirm that on December 16, 2014, the University of South Carolina Board of Trustees Executive Committee approved that the students from Aruba taking courses at the University of South Carolina qualify for an abatement of the non resident tuition rate in accordance with the State of South Carolina Code of Laws 59-112-70.

Please accept this notification as an official confirmation of the instate tuition agreement.

Sincerely,

Helen Doerpinghaus,

Interim Executive Vice President for Academic Affairs and Provost

Allen Miller, Vice Provost and Director of International Affairs

c: James A. van der Linde, Policy Advisor Ministry of Education, Family Policy & Lifelong Learning

\tw

c: